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Indian Hospital at New Westminster, and $îo to Bishop
Sillitoe, for the Domestic and Foreign Missionary Society, on
whose behalf he was lecturing.

SHERBROOKE.-At the meeting in the end of March, each
member is to bring what money she can in an envelope, and
deposit it in a basket on the President's table, as a Contribution
to the Algoma Relief Fund. The proceeds of the "Extra Cent-
a-Day» boxes will be-given to the same object An informal
meeting was held in January, to welcome the Diocesan Secre-
tary, when a great deal of interesting and valuable information
was given. About $15 has been collected during the past
three months.

ST. SYLVESTER. -Regular monthlymeetings(house to house)
have been held, with very goodattendance. We hope to have
a box ready in June to send to Mr. George Stokes. Black
River Diocese Rupert's Land.

WEST FRAMPTON.-Monthly meetings are held regularly
and work done at home. A small parcel will be ready to send
off by Easter. Two new members have joined, and two more
LEAFLETS are taken.

WINDSOR MILL.-Regular monthly meetings are held at
the homes of the different members. Missionar y news is read
and discussed, and an offering of Io cts. is made by each
member. We expect to begin work in the spring on- the
second outfit for the Indian girl at St. Peter's Home, Piegan
Reserve.

The evening meetings in connection with St. Matthew's
Branch, were explained at the request of the President of the
Woman's Auxiliary, Mrs. Tilton, as a useful suggestion to
city branches whose members are unable to attend during the
day.

Rev. F. Frost, Manitoulin Island, writing to the Richmond
and Melbourne Branch says: "Many thanks to you for
your kindness. I hope your ladies will be remembered
when the everlasting rewardb are distributed by the Master.
If a cup of cole' water given away shall not lose its reward, how
much more shall those receive who give away garments to


